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Figure 1 - Panorama of worksite on Upper Middle Creek Road in mid-May 

 

$14.9 mil l ion for  
landsl ip remediation  
 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements has certified 
$13.5 million for landslip remediation within Latrobe 
City Council. Moreover, a further $1.4 million in 
Non-DRFA funding has been spent so far (to the end 
of June 2022) repairing damage from landslips on 
Grand Ridge Road, Summerfield Track, Upper Middle 
Creek Road, and Whitelaw’s Track. 
 

Schedule for completion 
 
Work associated with the $13.5 million from Disaster 
Recovery Funding Arrangements is scheduled for 
completion during the 2022-2023 financial year. 
 

Upper Middle Creek Road  
 
On Upper Middle Creek Road, Fulton Hogan, on 
behalf of Council, is constructing a reinforced soil 
structure using Macmat, Green Terramesh, including 
Biomac, and concrete canvas drainage. 
 

 
Figure 2 - photo of incomplete reinforced soil structure on Upper Middle 
Creek Road 

Unfortunately, the recent wet, wintery weather has 
caused delays in progress, particularly on the Upper 
Middle Creek Road worksite. 
 

Whitelaw’s Track 
 
A rock wall has been constructed on Whitelaw’s 
Track and work on Grand Ridge Road and 
Summerfield Track is scheduled to start soon. Before 
finishing at these sites, Fulton Hogan will also 
complete limited maintenance work on the unsealed 
roads, including installing guideposts. 
 

 
Figure 3 - Whitelaw's Track BEFORE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 4 - Whitelaw's Track AFTER


